
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reynolds High School Football  
Dustin Janz 
1698 SW Cherry Park Lane 
Troutdale, OR 97060 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Business Member: 
 
As the 2016 football season approaches, our Football Program is looking to establish some new 
partnerships with successful businesses in our community. As we enter a new season, we are 
continuing to build up the program, and are looking at mutually beneficial opportunities that will 
allow the Raiders to raise money for the upcoming season.  
 
On Saturday, June 25th, our Football Program will be hosting a Golf Tournament at Glendoveer 
Golf and Tennis.  I am asking select local businesses, including yours, if you would be willing to 
become a partner at our tournament. There are several opportunities, at various commitment 
levels. With this investment, your logo would be placed on select tournament advertising to 
show your support of our program, and serve as a reminder to everyone who sees it that your 
company is proud to support the Reynolds Raiders.  Funds raised will go to supply our players 
with safety and training gear, training opportunities, scholarships for various football programs 
and will help replace some older equipment.  A Partnership Matrix sheet is attached for your 
consideration. 
 
High School athletic participation is very important to the development of our young people and 
our goal is to try to provide the most enriching experience possible for all our participating 
athletes.  By helping us provide this experience, you join the Reynolds Raider Family in 
supporting our local youth and giving back to the community. In turn, the community will have a 
wide spread reminder of exactly who supports their young adults.  I look forward to speaking 
with you. 

 
In Appreciation, 
 
 
Dustin Janz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For tax deduction please use Reynolds Tax ID # 93-6000836 
 
 
 



 

 


